
 

 

 

Catherine A. McNamara  

Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-216-1768 

Catherine.McNamara@libertyutilities.com 

 

June 14, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  DG 22-015; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty—Keene 

Division 

2022 Summer Cost of Gas - Compliance Tariff 

On April 28, 2022, the Commission issued Order No. 26,618 in Docket No. DG 22-015 extending the 

April 2022 winter cost of gas rate through May 31, 2022, for all Liberty—Keene customers.  On May 

12, 2022, the Company filed compliance tariff pages in accordance with this order.  On June 2, 

2022, the NHPUC Tariff Administrator requested the Company refile the redlined version of tariff 

page 88 as it did not include the rate schedule heading.  Attached is the redlined tariff page 88, 

which includes the rate schedule heading. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Catherine A. McNamara 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 


